
 

 

Bui 

Building Community, Enriching Lives 

  

Friends of Longney School (FOLS) 

Next meeting: Friday 9th February @ The Stable Café 9.00 am 

Spiritual Garden Project 

Between now and the summer, funds raised will be going towards our Spiritual Garden Project.  

Mr Stuart Gibbs, managing director of Cotswold Gardeners, has kindly drawn up plans to help us in 

our refurbishment of the garden. I will be uploading these to the FOLS page on the school website 

over the weekend so please take a look.  

http://www.longney.gloucs.sch.uk/friends-of-longney-school.html 

 

 

 

 

 

Forest School 
1st Feb: Swallow 

8th Feb: No Forest School 

 

 

Aspirations Day Postponed 

We are going to move our Aspirations Day to another 

date. We have been offered a workshop day with 

EduMove that day. Pupils will be taking part in 

workshops to learn how they can combine physical 

activity with their learning. 

100 CLUB 

The January winners were: 

1st 92 Gemma Hardy 

2nd 82 Kirsty Hayward  

3rd 96 Georgina Dempster 

4th 87 Mia Radford 

 

 

Don’t forget to bring in your old £1 

coins! 
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 INTERNET SAFETY 

EVENING  

Monday 26th February at 

Haresfield CE Primary 

School 6 pm 

 
 

Curriculum Information Evening 

NEW DATE: Monday 5th March 6 pm 

As part of our curriculum information and expectations evening for parents on 5th March, I have 

invited Dave Bowman from the Glowmaths Hub to come and give a presentation. We have been 

working on a maths mastery project over the last year and Dave will talk about the work behind this. 

You may have heard your child talking about #Yesucan and that they can’t do it yet! Come along and 

find out what they have been doing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                BBC Radio Gloucestershire School of the Week! 

On Tuesday morning, Nicky Price from BBC Radio Gloucestershire, spent the morning interviewing 

some of our pupils. She spoke to them about the Nature Quiz, Daily Mile, Drama Club and their 

hobbies. Nicky surprised Mrs Hinde who was interviewed as our ‘Unsung Hero’!  

The interviews will be played on Nicky’s afternoon show across next week at around 4.10 pm. 

If you miss the show, you can always hear it on catch up via the BBC Radio Gloucestershire website. 

 FOLS Bore Breakfast  

Friday 2nd February 

7.30am 

Don’t forget to book your 

tickets £2.00 each 

 
 

http://www.longney.gloucs.sch.uk/friends-of-longney-school.html
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Building Community, Enriching Lives 

  

 

 

 

Dates  

 

Spring Term 2018 
 

  

Thursday 1st February Swallow Class to Forest School 

Friday 2nd February FOLS Scandinavian Bore Breakfast 

  

Thursday 8th February  No Forest School – Aspirations Day 

Friday 9th February Last swim for Goldfinch Class 

FOLS meeting at The Stables 9 am 

Break up for half term 

  

Monday 19th February INSET DAY 

Tuesday 20th February Return to school 

Parents’ Evening (please note date change) 

Wednesday 21st  February Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 22nd February Goldfinch to Forest School 

Friday 23rd February 1st swim for Skylark Class 

  

Monday 26th February Year 5 and 6 Dance Festival at Cheltenham Town Hall 3 pm performance 

 Parents’ Internet Safety Evening at Haresfield CE Primary 6 pm 

Thursday 1st March Swift to Forest School 

  

Monday 5th March Curriculum Information Evening 6 pm 

Thursday 8th March Skylark to Forest School 

  

Thursday 15th March Swallow to Forest School 

  

Thursday 22nd March  Goldfinch to Forest School 

Sunday 25th March Eggmore! 

  

Monday 26th – Thursday 

29th March 

Swift Class Residential trip 

Thursday 29th March Break up for Easter Holiday 

  

Monday 16th April Return to school 

Thursday 19th April  Country Dance Festival for Goldfinch Class 

 

 

 


